Announcement from Kangplu Subdistrict Administrative Organization

Subject: Policy of not accepting, not giving, all kinds of gifts from performing
Duties and during various festivals.

(No Gift Policy)
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According to the Kangplu Subdistrict Administrative Organization has prepared
an action plan to prevent corruption and has announced its intention to fight corruption, In
addition the plan to reform the country, prevent and suppress corruption and misconduct
(revised edition) Reform activity number 4 : Developing the Thai bureaucracy to be transparent
and devoid of benefits The goal is for all government agencies to announce that all
government officials will not accept gifts or any king of gratuities in the performance of their
duties (No Gift Policy).

In order to create transparency within the organization, Create values of honesty
in performing duties and make it a culture of the organization Kangplu Subdistrict
Administrative Organization therefore announced to all administrators and officials under the
Kangplu Subdistrict Administrative Organization not to Do not accept gifts, presents, including
any other benefits. Both while/before/after performing duties or during various festivals and
occasions to strengthen the culture of the committee to work transparently which will result

in corruption and misconduct.
Therefore, it is announced for everyone to Khow.

Announced on 1 November 2024
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ActingLt. __ _—

(Anulak Poonnoi)

President of Kangplu Subdistrict Administrative Organization




No Gift Policy Awareness Training Meeting

January 15, 2025 at 09:30 a.m.

At the meeting room of the Kangplu Subdistrict Administrative Organization,

Non Thai District, Nakhon Ratchasima Province







